
From: Susan Dalgarno  
Sent: 24 April 2021 15:52 
To: Planning 
Subject: Frognal Gardens proposed new build 
 
Re Application 2020/5214/P 
 
Dear Sir or Madam, 
 
I wish to endorse the discontent expressed by so many of the community who live nearby 18A 
Frognal Gardens.  The proposed new build really deserves the description of ‘monstrous carbuncle’ 
in an area where historic house design has been successfully and sympathetically combined with 
excellent modern buildings, both flats and single units.  My objection therefore is not on the grounds 
of modernity but on the bizarre and inexplicable choices made by the architect, who appears to wish 
to recreate a Spanish seaside atmosphere in an historic area of Hampstead. 
 
If the Planning Committee allows this proposal to succeed, one wonders what, if anything, they 
would refuse? 
 
Yours faithfully 
 
Susan Dalgarno 
104 Frognal 
 
 
Best wishes 
 
Susan 
 
 
 


